
Tax PaYment Poliry

The Town of Aurora Board in Waushara County has created a poliry regarding refunding tax

overpayments. lf a tax payment is made to the Town of Aurora and it is overpaid by $5 or less,

the town board holds the right to not refund the overpayment unless requested. To receive a

refund, a written request must be received with a pre stamped envelope at P.O. Box 256 Berlin,

w154923.

This policy has been put into effect, this 11th day of November, 2021'

Katherine Reinbold, Clerk


